
INDUSTRIAL VISIT TO NETWORK BULLS 

 

 

 An Industrial Visit to Network Bulls, Gurgaon was 

organized by Dronacharya College of Engineering, 

Gurgaon on 3rd March 2016. A total of 43 students 

from Information Technology Department, along 

with Mr. Amitesh Kumar, Assistant Professor of IT 

Department went to Network Bulls for visit. 

Objective of this Industrial visit was to familiarize 

students with a variety of network technologies like 

Router, Switches, Designing Network, 

Implementation of the Design & providing support 

to Network related issues. 

 

 


